
New Year, New Program  
Memorial University launches Canada’s first master’s degree in social enterprise 
and entrepreneurship. 

A new master’s degree at Memorial University aims to train a different kind of 
business leader for a new way of doing business. 

The master of business administration in social enterprise and entrepreneurship 
(MBA-SEE), launched by Memorial's Faculty of Business Administration, is a 12- 
month program focused on developing change agents committed to sustainable and 
social business practices in public, private and not-for-profit sectors. 

“There is a growing awareness of social enterprise and social entrepreneurship 
throughout the business world,” says Dr. Isabelle Dostaler, dean, Faculty of Business 
Administration. “With this new MBA program specifically designed to focus on the 
three pillars of sustainability – people, planet and profits – we aim to 
develop graduates who will be agents of change. The MBA-SEE puts Memorial on the 
leading edge of an important emerging sector of the provincial and national 
economy, one which has the potential to help navigate the current challenges that 
have arisen in business, culture, the environment and the economy.” 

The first cohort of MBA-SEE students will begin classes in fall 2018. Applications are 
now being accepted. 

Full program details, including admission requirements, tuition and  program 
structure can be found on our website. 

Important Dates 
Winter 2018

Career Week - Associates Fair 
Wednesday, March 6 
12 - 2 p.m.  
RBC Atrium

Each year, the Associates Program 
funds scholarships and non-academic 
opportunities that provide real-world 
experience for our students, allowing 
them to excel in the classroom and 
beyond.  Here's how your support 
helped our students over the past 
semester.  

Enactus Memorial Takes on the World, 
Again!  
Enactus Memorial took second place 
and $25,000 at the 2017 Enactus 
World Cup. The team from Memorial 
University was the defending world 
champion, having won in 2016. The 
team also won the 1 Race 2 End Waste 
contest and placed second in the World 
Water Race. Both competitions, held in 
conjunction with the world cup contest, 
challenged teams to provide solutions 
to the global food waste and water and 
sanitation crises. 

From Classroom to Boardroom 
The faculty hosted its first Career 
Week in November which was 
dedicated to providing our students 
with tailored tools and tips to find 
success upon graduation.  The week 
featured a number of professional 
development seminars as well as a 
career panel discussion and networking 
session featuring MUN Business 
alumni. 

2017 Highlights 
Your Support Mattered

Business Day 
Friday, March 9 
8:30 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Sheraton Hotel

Commerce student Nabeel Monsoor created 
this gorgeous mural in the renovated 
computer lab, BN-1010. Nabeel won a contest 
in the fall that asked students to submit wall 
mural designs. His mural features the harbour, 
students and Jellybean Row houses. Financial 
support for the mural project was provided by 
the Associates Program. 

Student makes mark on MUN Business  

http://www.business.mun.ca/programs/masters/mba-see/

